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‘Be courageous, be strong. Let all that you do be done in love’ 1 Corinthians 16 v 

13-14 

In the classrooms... 

We are all beginning to feel festive this week in school with children in all classes practising the songs for their nativity 

performances or carol concerts. We have a mixture of modern and traditional songs filling the corridors and halls at 

Clifton All Saints Academy and it has definitely brought some festive cheer to the school.  

This week we celebrated Christmas Jumper Day to raise money for Save the Children, thank you to everyone for your 

generous donations on ParentPay. The children and staff all looked fantastic!  

We also welcomed Alistair Strathern, our local MP, to school today. Alistair was very keen to hear about the local issues 

impacting our school such as the Schools for the Future changes. Alistair is going to take our feedback to his next 

meeting with the Local Authority.  

On Wednesday, Cedar Class had a visit from History Off the Page and had a 'Great Fire of London Day'. The children 

made ink with charcoal and water and used quills to write with, made perfume bags to keep the plague away, did some 

leatherwork,  made candles by dipping wicks into wax, became rat catchers and participated in an archaeologist 

experience. We were thrilled that Mr Coverdale received an email from our experience day leader to thank Cedar class 

for their excellent behaviour and engagement throughout the day. I would like to thank Mr Coverdale for organising the 

day as well as Miss Randall, Miss Parsons, Mrs Townsend, Mr Downer and Mrs Webb for their hard work on the day.  

On Thursday, the children in Ash, Birch and Cedar visited the Church and Reverend Caren led our EYFS and KS1 end of 

term church service. The children sang beautifully, retold the nativity story and read some prayers. Special thanks to our 

parents helpers and Mrs Lines for organising the service. Special thanks also must go to Reverend Caren for leading the 

first of three services for our school in the next few weeks.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

December 2023 

5th December onwards - PTA Christmas Shop  

• Wednesday 13th December - 10am - KS2 Communion Church Service 
• Thursday 14th December - KS2 Christmas Carols in school (4.30pm) 
• Monday 18th December - EYFS Christmas Nativity Performance (9.30am & 2.00pm) 
• Tuesday 19th December - KS1 Christmas Performance (9.30am & 2.00pm) 
• Wednesday 20th December - 1.30pm - KS2 Carol Service in Church 
• Wednesday 20th December - EYFS Pantomime in school 
• Thursday 21st December - KS1 & KS2 Pantomime visit 
• Friday 22nd December - Christmas Dinner Day 
• Friday 22nd December - Last Day of the Autumn Term 

January 2024 

• Tuesday 2nd  - Friday 5th January - Dawn until Dusk Holiday Club 
• Friday 5th January - Staff Training Day 
• Monday 8th January - Children Back in School 
• Wednesday 10th January - Visit from The Bishop of Bedford 
• Wednesday 17th January - Year 5 Young Voices visit 
• Thursday 18th January - Year 6 Grafham water information session for parents (6.30pm - 7.30pm) 
• Thursday 18th January - Open Classrooms (9.00am  - 10.00am) 



Christmas 

 

 

CHRISTMAS CARD POST BOX 

We are pleased to confirm that the Christmas post boxes are now available for children to place their Christmas cards in.  

There is one post box on the KS1 corridor and another on the KS2 corridor.  Please ensure the year group is added onto 

the front of your child's Christmas card or the full name (first name and surname) of the pupil so we can ensure every 

card finds its way safely to the recipient.  

 

CHRISTMAS DINNER 

This year, Christmas dinner will be on the last day of term, Friday 22 December 2023.  If you would like your child to 

partake in this years Christmas lunch and have not ordered already, don't forget to order on ParentPay before the 

deadline of 9am on Friday 15 December 2023. 

Unfortunately, ordering on the day will not be possible and those who have not pre-ordered will require a packed lunch 

on the 22 December 2023. 

 

JUNIPER, MAPLE, OLIVE & PALM CHURCH SERVICE 

At 10am on Wednesday 13 December 2023, our KS2 children will attend All Saints Church, Clifton for this months 

communion church service.  Parents, carers and their families are welcome to come and join us at the service.  Teachers 

will be either posting on Dojo or speaking with parents directly next week for any volunteers to help walk the children to 

and from school.    

 

KS2 CAROL SERVICE 

Thursday 14 December 2023 sees our KS2 children perform this years first carol service in school at 4.30pm.   A Google 

link was posted on Class Dojo a few weeks ago to confirm that your child is able to come back to school to take part in 

the concert.  This is a fantastic opportunity to see the children singing their festive carols if you are unable to attend the 

carol service at All Saints Church on Wednesday 20 December at 1pm,  when it will be repeated. 

The children are very much looking forward to entertaining you in the run up to Christmas. 



 

 

THE NEED PROJECT FOOD COLLECTION 

Thank you to everyone who has donated to this years food collection for The Need Project.  Your donations are very 

much appreciated. 

 

CHRISTMAS JUMPER DONATIONS 

Thank you to everyone who donated a Christmas Jumper to the school this year. They were distributed to children 

without a jumper for Christmas Jumper Day and any that were not used are being stored for next year. We will be 

looking for donations of Christmas Jumpers in the new year in preparation for next year's jumper day.  

 

ART EXHIBITION 

Thank you to everyone who was able to attend our recent art exhibition and to all those who purchased their child's art 

work.  We raised £55.00 in total which is excellent.  

Any art work which was not purchased will be placed into the children's art books in the new year. 

 

CHRISTMAS FAYRE 

A huge thanks to our wonderful PTA for their hard work last weekend putting together a wonderful Christmas fayre for 

our school and village community. The funds raised go directly back into experiences for the children in school. I hope 

our PTA are all putting their feet up this weekend!  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

French club is open to all years from EYFS -Year 6 and we are now 

taking bookings for next term. We sing well known songs in 

English, followed by French and accompanied by sign-language to 

help the children learn. We play games and activities that make 

language learning fun! If you would like to sign your child up, 

please click on the link in the leaflet. Sessions cost £30 for a half 

term and if you sign up before the 8th December you will get a 

free Christmas French album. Current pupils have had invoices 

sent already. Term starts on Wednesday 10th January and runs for 

6 weeks until half term, with the last class on Wednesday 

14th Feb.  

 

 

 

 



 

DRAMA CLUB – JANUARY 2024! 

We are really pleased with how many children have shown an interest in our drama club in January.  If you have signed 

your child up to take part, please remember to secure your slot by making payment ASAP.  Dini currently only has one 

slot available so if your child would like to take part in drama club please read the information from Dini below. 

Dini can’t wait to teach you all at Clifton All Saints Academy!  

Professional TV and stage actress Davina, known as Dini, has been teaching for 20 years and teaches in many theatre 

schools including Emil Dale in Hitchin. Dini’s classes centre around the 4 C’s which are Confidence, Concentration, 

Communication and Coordination. These core elements help children thrive both in and out of school as well as have a 

lot of fun! Check out my website for more info on me https://www.dinisshowstoppers.com/   

When is it? Tuesday 3.30-4.30   
Who is it for?  Year 1 to Year 6   

How much is it?  £55 for a 11 week term £5 per session Term commences Tuesday 9th Jan (no class half term)  

 Please email to secure your place before paying with child’s name and your mobile number. It’s first come first served, 

so be quick as I only have 20 places available for you little ones.  

dinidee@hotmail.com  

07985587133  
All payments to be be made online to  
Miss D Dewrance 
 09-01-29  
33415459 

 

The run-up to Christmas is often packed with busyness, bustle, and bother. Which is why we've made it easier than ever 

to find and book your child's holiday camp space. 

Simply head over to our website (using the big pink button below), pop in your location, and choose from all of the 

different camps and courses in your area. 

FIND THE PERFECT CAMP 

Did you know you can claim Tax free childcare for our Ofsted registered holiday camps? Many of our camps are already 

Ofsted registered, and we're working hard on the rest so that you can get your childcare costs covered. 

Refer a friend and give them 20% off their first booking 

Extra Curricular Clubs and Childcare to suit you 

Make that school-run stress a thing of the past with Premier Education extracurricular clubs and childcare sessions. 

FIND A SESSION TODAY 

https://www.premier-education.com/holiday-camps/?utm_campaign=Winter%20Holiday%20Camps%20-%202023&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=285115074&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8i8hAOPfAvNRKPXmkkFraOFt0JtOpgGGg2SibrkaOPXSwU55h0VrJ6Q9winmryHhxtsx2_1zD-c6TrDZ6N2coJ_ZvNGtnW_iyWCWu4Z6L9gH4SDHM&utm_content=285115074&utm_source=hs_email
https://info.premier-education.com/e3t/Ctc/RF+113/cs4HS04/MVW34y6rSF5Vh2SCS4MV6_pW5r_q0D56FWjCN1HNyZW5nR32W6N1X8z6lZ3n7W39HW522p5vnhW7--bFp2lNqlmW3f_xs04XX2YgW1sHYHZ1Wvsw4W1VTYHJ1tNtVzW3ghZsM6jwHkxW6lr5PK5bwx-dN5x3rf-SFmVsVxJRgl7mLL2jW86-syd7QqwtfW4hjBp72h4drTW695X9N5nlS7MW5_pnV27_W4g1W8vk4jK5ltQN-W7gswZ12r0Q74W9cKgL_6WVK67W6jQsGY4z7256W1hRJMt15lsp2W6M5fJj87BHgsV5SW2G2MpKbwW4W6K-g335pRmW5hQW5m5F6nF4N4242qnrwJcpW6q6X3f474GB0W8B_zxn365HwtW7YmTpj1Rfvs9W8h3dLK64z_C2W6KVmp23nrrS-W5HspyD7x-pbcW2B-stV9bhsV9W821RfL1fq5kzN1l-Lb2Vv3rzW92q-kj7nQLwtN6qchK-j7NBqW30-h457VqlTfW4Ydgly5mn3cLW14n1f331Z9wKW4qvrBT2FTBkHf1YTH5l04
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/refer-a-friend/?situation=email&utm_campaign=Winter%20Holiday%20Camps%20-%202023&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=285115074&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--VIAe60TXM2EhI5PGUhdmw8MVGqSe-49d5fAnXhjh6tcgX4yJ_UAIp6bSoR0ZlI3lw_v7ahlgtdRC-IqFg_a9hYBcRyoF0mJI-uAJCIcxXtkYBMwg&utm_content=285115074&utm_source=hs_email
https://www.premier-education.com/parents/?utm_campaign=Winter%20Holiday%20Camps%20-%202023&utm_medium=email&_hsmi=285115074&_hsenc=p2ANqtz-8sohbu8hwUiwuqJaqjY82dBVoHd4Y7KDXLbpBEadJFpmb_f7c1qwSxDxAp-LahQ7x1SE49QuUIgjt38dahWOu2lVM-os197CI6luEQZ0-y2FxX-jw&utm_content=285115074&utm_source=hs_email


 

 

And 

Finally... 

 

I hope you have a wonderful weekend with your families.  

Miss Byrne 


